
Board of Selectmen 
ARPA Subcommittee 

Special Meeting 
Town Hall  

March 25, 2022 — 3:30 PM 
MINUTES 

 
Members Present: First Selectman Kevin Cwikla, Selectmen Kathleen Smith and Betsy Petrie-McComber 
Others Present: Hayley Wagner (Finance Director); Bernard Dennler (Office Manager to the First 
Selectman); Andrew Gonzalez (Superintendent) by phone 

 
1.0 Call to Order 

First Selectman K. Cwikla called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM. 
 

2.0 Discuss and act on ARPA status and next steps 
The Selectmen discussed the status of the school bleacher project. Additional funding for fencing 
may be required in the amount of around $10,000. The subcommittee agreed not to authorize 
any further funding at this time. 
 
Selectmen reviewed a proposal from the Youth Services Librarian Maggie Gaier to receive training 
related to mental health wellness and youth services. They agreed to support the proposal and 
asked that it come before the April 5 regular Board of Selectmen meeting. 
 
The Selectmen spoke with Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez by phone regarding the challenges 
with the bleacher project. They agreed to keep in contact with the superintendent and would 
update the Board when more information is available. 

NO ACTION TAKEN 

3.0 Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin T. Cwikla 
First Selectman  


